
 

PSEA Gettysburg Summer Leadership 

Conference 

2017 Region Scholarship Nominations  

Leader A School 
 

 

It is that time again… 

 

Gettysburg Summer Leadership Conference may be a few months away but we are looking for 

members who would like to attend the Leader A School offered during Gettysburg week. 

 

Leader A School is by invitation only and the Central Region may select two (2) members to 

attend.  A nomination does not mean a definite spot in class but does ensure that your member 

will be greatly considered to receive a fully funded scholarship to Gettysburg Summer 

Leadership Conference on July 23rd – 28th.  

 

If you, as the local President, would like to nominate a member that meets the criteria below, 

please contact Leslie Eisenhower in the State College office with the member(s) names before  

May 16, 2017. 

 

The members who are awarded the scholarship will be chosen by May 23, 2017 and will be 

notified by May 31, 2017.  If your member is not selected for the Leader A School Scholarship 

and would like to attend other sessions at Gettysburg please share the registration materials you 

have/will received.  Registration deadline for all Gettysburg classes is June 16th. 

 

To be considered for a Leader A School Scholarship you must: 

 

1. Not have previously held a leadership position at the local, region or state level 

2. Have never attended the Gettysburg Summer Leadership Training 

3. Have an interest in learning about the Association and becoming involved in union work 

 

Contact Information:  

Leslie Eisenhower 

PSEA  

State College Office 

800-548-7732   

leisenhower@psea.org                                                                                                          


